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I strongly support this measure. It is actually ridiculous that an independent, 

unaligned citizen in Oregon can't vote in any election that is publicly funded. It is time 

to have elections that serve all Oregon citizen's and not just those whose political 

affiliation starts with a D or R! If any party wants closed elections, let them pay for 

them. if these are publicly funded elections then any registered voter should be 

able to vote! 


